

STADYFORD

SANDYFORD PARISH NEWSLETTER

FR JOHN DELANY, FR. PAUL LUDDEN & FR AARON VINDUSKA. PARISH OFFICE Tel: 01-295 6414 Mon-Fri 9.30am-1pm EMAIL: office@sandyfordparish.org Website: www.sandyfordparish.org 26th June 2022

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT

Tuesdays at 8pm in St Mary's All Welcome

Rosary weekdays at 9.40am St. Mary's

FIRST FRIDAY ST.MARY'S

All those whose names are on the **Altar List Of The Dead** will be remembered

CLEANING ROTA B

MASS CARDS,

MASS BOUQUETS AND CARDS FOR

SPECIAL INTENTIONS

AVAILABLE FROM

SACRISTANS &

PARISH OFFICE.

€10 EACH

Prayer Vigil for Life in St Mary's



Saturday 16th July 11am

Holy Mass, Adoration, Rosary and Benediction. All are Welcome!

RECEIVING THE EUCHARIST

Catholics living with Coeliac disease and related conditions requiring medical accommodation are welcome to fully participate in the Eucharist. If you wish to received the Eucharist during Mass contact the Parish Office for advice or, present yourself to the Priest or the Sacristan before Mass.



Kilgobbin Cemetery

Mass for those interred in

Kilgobbin Cemetery will take place in

St. Mary's Church, this

Sunday 26th June at 11am

followed by Blessing of Graves at

1.30pm in Kilgobbin Cemetery.

St Patrick's Cemetery Glencullen

Cemetery Mass in St Patrick's Cemetery
Sunday 3rd July at 3pm (NO 10AM MASS).
This is a very important tradition where we come together to pray for our deceased loved ones who are buried in our Parish.
As all those interred in the Graveyards are included in the Masses there will be no reading out of names.
Unfortunately tea and coffee will not be available in the school after Mass this year due to ongoing Covid precautions.

Deansgrange Cemetery Mass & Blessing of Graves

On **Sunday 3rd July**, at 3pm there will be Mass and Blessing of the Graves in **Deansgrange Cemetery**.

Thank you for the music!

Our Music Ministry will be taking their usual Summer break from this Weekend.

We extend a warm "thank you" to all who have participated -our choirs, our singers, musicians and cantors throughout the year: enhancing and beautifying our liturgies.

We wish them every blessing for the summer and look forward to welcoming them back in early September!

REST IN PEACE

We extend our sympathy to the families and friends of Una Taheny and Helen O'Brien whose funerals occurred this week. Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and may perpetual light shine upon them. May they rest in the peace of Christ.



Saturday 25th June 6pm

Carmel Daly Anniversary
Gertie Keegan Recently Deceased

Sunday 26th June 9am

Jim McGowan, Anniversary Johnny McPartland, Anniversary Patrick Kieran Ryan, Anniversary Baby Anastasia Pennington, Anniversary Birthday Remembrance Aidan RIP

Sunday 26th June 11am

Kilgobbin Cemetery Remembrance Mass followed by Blessing of Graves at 1.30pm

PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR DAILY UPDATES ON FUNERALS AT 10AM IN ST. MARY'S MONDAY TO FRIDAY

Monday 27th June 10am
Funeral Mass for Helen O'Brien RIP
Monday 27th June 12 Noon
Graduation Mass St. Mary's NS
Tuesday 28th June 10am
Daniel Burke Recently Deceased
Mona Nolan Recently Deceased
Tuesday 28th June 11.30
Graduation Mass Holy Trinity NS
Wednesday 29th June 10am
David Scanlon Recently Deceased
Pauline Burke Recently Deceased
Thursday 30th June 10am

Thursday 30th June 10am Special Intention

Friday 1st July 10am First Friday

Rose & Jack Farrell Anniv Altar List of Dead

ST. PATRICK'S, GLENCULLEN

Sunday 26th June 10am

Maureen & Tom Cannon, Anniversary Josie O'Neill, Anniversary Brigid & Jack Morgan Anniversary

OUR LADY OF THE WAYSIDE, KILTERNAN

Sunday 26th June 12 Noon Brendan Moloney 2nd Anniversary

PARISH BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP Evening meetings on FIRST WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH

Next evening meeting Wednesday 6th July.

Weekly meetings every Thursday from 11am -12.30pm.

If you are bereaved or experiencing loss of any kind and would appreciate talking to trained listeners in a supportive, confidential setting, you would be very welcome to attend.

All support sessions are free & completely confidential.

(Phone 087 2983591 to contact directly).

ST VINCENT DE PAUL

MONTHLY COLLECTION WILL TAKE PLACE AFTER ALL MASSES THIS WEEKEND

Donations to the local St Vincent de Paul can be left at any time into the Parish Office or post box at St Mary's.

You can also now lodge to Sandyford Vincent de Paul, online or

You can also now lodge to Sandyford Vincent de Paul online or through the bank: **IE37 AIBK 9331 2016 0050 16.**

SUMMER DUES

Archbishop Farrell is inviting parishioners to contribute again this year to a Summer Dues collection for the support of priests.

The 'Summer Dues Envelope' will help with the Common Fund and will be taken in the same way as Christmas and Easter Dues, giving parishioners an opportunity to contribute to the income that supports the priests of the parish and the sick and retired priests of the Diocese.

If you feel able to support our 'Summer Dues Collection', envelopes are available from the church porches.

Trócaire

We thank you as always for your valued and continuing support.

Gratitude to the people of Sandyford for ${\it \leqslant}4,815.97$ contributed to the Trocaire Lenten Campaign.

Thank you for you generosity and compassion you have shown. It is very much appreciated.

A

School Graduations

We would like to take this opportunity to wish the children of 6th Class from the Parish Schools, who are graduating at this time, every blessing in their future as they move on to secondary school.

BAPTISED RECENTLY

We welcome the following children who were baptised last weekend in the Parish.

Holy Baptism

Ethan, Benjamin, Emily Jordelina, Izabel Dalva & Sophia.

We are delighted to welcome them into our Parish Faith Community.



There was no winner of the jackpot this week, with the numbers drawn as follows:

7, 22, 27 and 28.

Congratulations to our weekly lucky dip winners

Noel Donnelly and Celine O'Dowd

who each win €50.

The next draw will take place on Thursday the 30th of June at 9.30am, when the jackpot will be €3,200.

If there is no winner the prize will increase weekly by €100.

In supporting our Parish Lotto, you are helping raise much needed funds for the Parish – your generosity in this respect is, as always, most welcome and greatly appreciated.

For more information on how to sign up, play and support the parish, visit our dedicated lotto page at www.sandyfordparish.org.

Tickets cost €2 each with a minimum spend of €10.

Tickets can be bought from the Parish Office, Church sacristans and through the Parish Website.

Thank you for supporting our Parish

DONATIONS TO THE PARISH DURING MAY 2022

Family Offering Envelopes Total: €1,109
Standing Order Total: €5,547
Online Donations Total: €626
Tap & Go device in St Mary's Porch: €701

Donations to all the above go entirely to our own Parish for upkeep and running of our three Churches. The parish is very grateful for your contribution to the Parish. With your consent, the Parish can claim back 31% of every total annual donation in excess of €250.

DONATIONS TO THE COLLECTIONS DURING MAY 2022

Online Donations to Collections: €358

Tap & Go devices in St Mary's Church: €1,140

This will be divided between the Diocesan First

Collection and the Share Collection. Contributions to the

Collections can also continue to be made in the

envelopes provided in the Church Porches.

COLLECTIONS SUNDAY 19TH JUNE

First Collection €1,127

Goes to the Diocese for distribution towards the livelihood of all its Priests.

Second Collection € 550

Goes to the Diocese to fund Diocesan, Administration, Pastoral Workers & upkeep of Church Properties.